MEMO

TO:

Proprietor/Office Manager



40960 California Oaks Road



Murrieta 92562-5747



CALIFORNIA, USA

FROM:

Paul Andrew Mitchell



Private Attorney General

DATE:

June 8, 2002 A.D.
SUBJECT:
mail forwarding

Dear Proprietor:

Please do not deliver to Ms. Teresa Giordano or Mrs. Darcy Marshall any U.S. Mail addressed to me.

I have filed two (2) forwarding orders with the U.S. Postal Service;  but, for reasons unknown to me at this time, those forwarding orders have not yet taken effect.

I do hope that the enclosed is self-explanatory.

If you should have any further questions, please contact Officer Lee at the Temecula Police Station, 28410 Old Town Front Street, Suite 105, Temecula, California 92591.

Please forward all of my incoming U.S. Mail to the mailing location shown below.

Thank you very much, in advance, for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely yours,

/s/ Paul Andrew Mitchell

Paul Andrew Mitchell, B.A., M.S.

Private Attorney General and Federal Witness

U.S. Mail:

  c/o Forwarding Agent at:

      22886 Charles Street

      Wildomar 92595-7911

      CALIFORNIA, USA

